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New Member Portal 
 
 

Notice to College Members 
 

June 6, 2024 
 
 
The College is implementing a new Member Portal.  
 
What this means to you: 
 

o You will be required to create a new login for the Member Portal. You will receive a 
separate email from the College with instructions on how to setup your account.   
 

o As an additional level of security for your personal information, you will be required to 
use two-factor authentication (i.e., two forms of identification) to access the Member 
Portal.  

 
What’s available on the Member Portal: 

 
o Member Profile 
o Applications (Licence Renewal, Certificate of Professional Conduct, etc.) 
o Current Licence to Practice Medicine Certificate  

 
If you have any questions regarding the above, please contact the College at cpsnl@cpsnl.ca.  
 
 
 

This and all other Notices can be viewed on our website at www.cpsnl.ca > News 
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